
 

Note of meeting with Survivor Group Former Boys And Girls Abused (FBGA) 
and the Deputy First Minister, John Swinney on 7 October 2016 
 
From:   
Sent: 07 October 2016 17:44 
To: Henderson D (Donald) 
Subject: Notes from Survivor Engagement meetings and Phone Call 7 October 
2016 
 
Meeting 12 noon –  
 
 
1. Remit of the SCIA 
 

  expressed the view that the current remit meets their 
needs and fits the criteria reached through the InterAction process 

 They expressed concern that extending the remit might lead to a longer 
timescale and cited that issue in the Inquiry for England & Wales.  Th  

 
 

 

  
  

  
 

 
 

  

 said that survivors presenting to the Inquiry who do not fall within the 
remit could and should be referred to the police and to signposted to suitable 
support. 

  
  

 DFM said he was still considering the issue of the remit and welcomed their 
input. He could not speak for the Inquiry but would need to consult Lady Smith 
if he proposed to change the remit. One aspect being considered was the 
‘duty of care’ of the state. It could be argued that if somebody was in care but 
attending activities organised by voluntary sector or the church for example, it 
could be argued that the duty of care was with the residential care setting as 
the ‘corporate parent’.  

 
  



 

Correspondence with Survivor Group In Care Abuse Survivors (INCAS)   
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 18 October 2016 08:11 
To: Deputy First Minister and Cabinet Secretary for Education and Skills 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Meeting with John Swinney 
 
Dear  
 
I would be very pleased if you would let Mr Swinney have a copy of this email.  
 
I have seen  Lady Smith's comments on the Child Abuse including inviting  survivors 
to come forward but also commenting on the remit of the Inquiry . 
We are surprised that there is no indication about the request of survivors to extend 
the remit of the inquiry and recommendations about redress. There is also no 
comments about additional panel members. There is however a comment about 
increasing  the number of staff , and we wonder what is the justification for this 
request ? 
 
We are saddened that Mr Swinney did not feel it was appropriate to inform survivors 
prior to the statements by Lady Smith, especially when we listened to an emotional 
speech from the First minister about children in care. It would appear that the many 
children who suffered abuse in the past are not seen as worthy of the same courtesy  
 
We would be pleased if an urgent meeting could be arranged with Mr. Swinney to 
discuss these issues. 
 
 

 
 

INCAS 
 



Letter of reply from the Deputy First Minister to INCAS (reply to the above 
correspondence) 

 

 



Letter to Survivor Groups INCAS and FBGA regarding a statement to 
Parliament by the Deputy First Minister on 17 November 2016 

 



 

 

 
Statement to Parliament by the Deputy First Minister on 17 November 2016 
 



 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Care Inspectorate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Care Inspectorate 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and legal representative of core 
participant survivor group 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and legal representative of core 
participant survivor group 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and legal representative of core 
participant survivor group 

 

 

 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Care Inspectorate 

 

  



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Care Inspectorate 

 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Police Scotland 
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Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Police Scotland 

 

 
  



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Police Scotland 
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Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Police Scotland 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Care Inspectorate 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Care Inspectorate 

 



Attachment to email – draft strategy for the Scottish Government responding to requests for 
evidence 

 

 



Attachment to email – draft strategy for the Scottish Government responding to requests for 
evidence 

 

 



Attachment to email – draft strategy for the Scottish Government responding to requests for 
evidence 

 



Brief notes of meetings/discussions with partners/stakeholders 
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Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Care Inspectorate 

 

 

 



Email correspondence between Scottish Government and Care Inspectorate 
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